Dear Edward,

| am writing to confirm the continuation of Martin Cooper’s existing appointment as our structural engineer to cover the basement
works approved under planning application 2022/4911/P.

This appointment will be in accordance with Martin’s fee proposal letter of 8th December 2023 which also sets out his
professional responsibilities which have been stipulated by Camden under the relevant planning conditions.

Best regards,

Seema Kapoor

Sent from my iPhone



